From: Rchard Simpson

Sent: 05 March 2016 11:54

To: Haji-Ismail, Zenab

Subject: 2 Marylebone Road NW1 4DF 2016/0301/L: ADVICE from THE REGENT'S PARK
CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Dear Zenab, I'm sorry this is two days late: as it's a 'No
objection' I hope that's not a problem! All best, Richard.

ADVICE from THE REGENT’S PARK CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY
COMMITTEE

12A Manley Street London NW1 8LT

15 February 2016

2 Marylebone Road NW1 4DF 2016/0301/L

No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair RPCAAC



